
Can you spare 30 minutes?
We are looking for parents to
read with Lower School.  If you

have the time, please let us
know at the Office. 

Volunteers Needed

ST. NICHOLAS
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Upcoming Events

Jan 30th: Parent-Teacher

Meeting. No School for students.

Feb 1st:  Fun Walk 

January 2025

Reminders

After School  Clubs begin
on Monday, January 20th

School’s email address  

 

Get ready for an exciting
school term! 

Happy New Year, parents! 
Wishing you and your families a joyful
and successful 2025. 

As we embark on an exciting new
term, we have several engaging
events planned to enrich your
children’s learning experience.
Highlights include Fun Walk, Sports
Day and Cultural Heritage Week.
Additionally, we’ll host parent-teacher
conferences, and another recycling
challenge. 

Please keep an eye out for detailed
updates. Let’s work together to make
this term memorable and impactful
for all our students. 

Thank you for your continued support
and partnership!

NEWSLETTER

admin@stnicholasprimary.com



SUPER SPELLING SMASH WINNERS TERM 1

GREEN HOUSE

 
As Black History Month and
Heritage Week approach,

keep an eye out for
Reception Class's

rendition of       
"I Have a Dream."

The Halo Foundation Christmas
Card Competition Finalists 

Alec Deazle Gr.4
Dominique Gardiner Gr. 5

Savanah Holborough Gr. 5
Jasmine Greenaway Gr. 6

Award ceremony is on Monday
20th January. We wish all of

them Good Luck! 

Which  House will win in  Term 2?  
Get ready to ace the spelling quiz every week! Remember,

practice makes perfect, so keep reviewing those words
and stay confident. 


